
 
 

Friday January 10, 2024 
 

Good afternoon Osler community, 
 

Friday January 17 Professional Development- No school for students 
Welcome Back! 

Student Learning Survey 
Middle Years Index 

Grade 7 information 
 
 

Welcome back, families! We hope you had a restful and joyful winter break filled with cherished 

moments and festive cheer. As we embark on the exciting journey of a new school term, we look 

forward to rekindling the spirit of learning and growth. Together, let's make this term filled with 

achievements, fun, and new discoveries. Here's to a fantastic and productive year ahead! 

 

 

 
Student Learning Survey (SLS)     

 
 
Each year the Ministry of Education offers a Student Learning Survey to be completed by parents, school 
staff and students in grades 4 and 7.  I have linked the  SLS Login-in   here for those in the community who 
would like to participate.  Students will have opportunities during the day. 

 

Grade 6 Middle Years Instrument (Index) (MDI)  
 
For those families who are interested in the learning more about the Middle Years Instrument please 
follow the link     What is the Middle Year's index. 
 
Grade 6 students will be participating in the survey shortly. 
 
 
 
 
 
Grade 7 Information 

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp
https://discovermdi.ca/what-is-the-mdi/


 
This time of year, along with Choice District programming, is when secondary schools begin sending out 
information for the incoming grade 8’s in September 2025.  I will include any information in the Friday 
Letter when received.  If you are looking for specific information about a secondary school, please visit 
their VSB website. 
 

 
 
 
Community News: 
 
Wednesday After School Program 
 
Hello Osler families, 
 
Hope you had a wonderful winter break! 
 
I would like to extend the Wednesday after school creative writing and thinking program and welcome 
students in grades 2 and 3 to join. The program has changed and I will be teaching a Readers and Writers 
Theatre class.  
 
In Readers and Writers Theatre students will practice their public speaking, presentation, and reading 
and writing skills to build confidence and foster their creativity. They learn about the power of their voice 
and how to effectively speak with confidence and at the same, they can hone their creative writing skills 
to create plays and mini stories. It will be a fun and interactive class! 
 
Class starts next week and last day of registration is Sunday. If you REGISTER BY END OF DAY TONIGHT, 
receive 10%  off the fees.  
 
Sign up here: 
https://forms.gle/DXBv3DTPSBiNtSXz6 
 
Hope you can join us! If you have any questions, please reach out to me and I’ll be happy to answer them. 
😊 
readytosetgoals@gmail.com 

 
 

https://forms.gle/DXBv3DTPSBiNtSXz6
mailto:readytosetgoals@gmail.com


 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Enjoy the weekend, 
 
Rosemary Thomas 
Principal at Osler 


